
At All Saints Academy, it is our vision to provide the ‘good soil’ for
every member of our community to develop deep roots and flourish
as a unique individual and achieve their full potential. With the
highest of expectations, we nurture and develop each individual so
that they can explore who they are and make a positive
contribution to our local community and the wider world.
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Our school vision

What’s on next week Current after school
clubs

Bookings & payment for clubs via Arbor.

Tuesday: KS2 Cricket 
Wednesday: KS2 Table tennis 

Year 2 Boosters
Monday (Miss Newbould) & Tuesday

(Mrs Parish)
Year 6 Boosters
Monday- Reading
Tuesday- Maths

A loving place where we all care, learn and grow together.

Next PTA meeting...
Monday 19th May 2025, 9am
Monday 16  June 2025, 9amth

Existing and new members welcome!

Our school Values
Respect     Kindness  Honesty    Perseverance    Courage    Empathy 

 
Monday 5  May: BANK HOLIDAY th

School closed
Tuesday 6  May: Rocksteady assembly,

2pm
th

Thursday 8  May: VE day 80
anniversary- wear red, white & blue

th th

 
PTA Summer Fair

Wednesday 2  July 2025, 2pm-4pmnd  
REMINDER

INSET day Monday 2  June 2025nd



Count down to Year 6 SATs...
Monday 12  May: Grammar, Spelling & Punctuationth

Tuesday 13  May: Readingth

Wednesday 14  May: Maths Paper 1 & 2th

Thursday 15  May: Maths Paper 3th

During SATs week (Mon-Thurs) , we will be running a free breakfast club for all
Year 6 pupils. It will start at 8am and will be based in the community room.

This is to allow time for the children to have time to relax with their friends and
have a social breakfast before their tests.  

Our school attendance target: 96%

Current whole school attendance: 93.1%
Persistent absence (less than 90%): 22.2%

Wedding bells!
We would like to say a huge congratulations to Miss

Betton who got married during the Easter break.
They had glorious weather for their special day and
Miss Betton looked beautiful! We just now all need
to get used to calling her by her new name...Mrs

Murphy. 

Wrap around care provision

We continue to try to establish how we can provide
the families who require it, a full wrap around care

service at All Saints Academy. 
We have recently had a meeting with an external
provider who already offer wrap around care in a

significant number of schools across Nottinghamshire
and South Yorkshire.

Please complete the survey provided to us by the
company to establish current need. If we could have
responses by Friday 9th May 2025, we will them

meet with them again to discuss possible next steps. I
appreciate you may have shared this information

with school previously but this new survey is from the
external provider so please complete again.

https://forms.gle/ybCUEBGwwTmaxNQp7

https://forms.gle/ybCUEBGwwTmaxNQp7


When Dave loses his favourite toy, Dogger, he is
desolate. But then Dogger turns up at the school

summer fair, and everything seems all right - until
someone else buys him before Dave can get the

money!

Recommended books!

Meet the SENDCo drop in continues
each week on a Monday morning with

Mrs Parish at 9am. 

Year 4 Multiplication check

The Year 4 children will take their
statutory multiplication check during
w/c 2.6.25. Please keep working hard

with your children at home to help build
their confidence and speed. Five
minutes a day on Times Table

Rockstars will really help! Children are
being awarded praise points for

accessing TTRS four or more times a
week.

Mrs Clayton has also organised a TTRS
battle with the Year 4 class at Mr

Butterwood’s school. This will take place
in a few week. 

Year 1 Phonics Screening Check (PSC)
The Year 1 (and Y2 resits) will take place

during w/c 9  June. Children will be doing lots
of extra practice in school over the coming
weeks to make sure they are well prepared.
Any extra practice at home is appreciated!

Mrs Beard has sent out some useful resources
via Dojo. 

th

Our Authors in the spotlight this term are 
Shirley Hughes (KS1) and Hamza Arshad (KS2).



Year 3 Cricket event 
Our Year 3 children enjoyed developing their
cricket skills across at Darfield Cricket Club
on Wednesday morning. They experienced
bowling, fielding and batting during the

morning. We were really blessed with the
weather! Thank you to the staff who looked

after the children during the morning. 

Points mean prizes
Last week was the first week of our
new behaviour incentive. The children
are working hard and following the
school rules to build up their praise
points. The praise points build up to
earn them a dip in the prize shop. 

I wonder who will get a dip in the proze
boxes today? 

Girls with Autism
Thank you to the parents who attended

the training delivered in school on
Wednesday 24  April, ‘Girls with Autism’.
It was great to hold a training sessions for

staff and parents together. It was an
extremely informative session and

promoted some really interesting and
productive discussions. 

th



VE day- Thursday 8  Mayth

Thursday 8  May marks the 80  anniversary of
VE day. We will be marking this day by inviting
the children to attend school dress in red, white

and blue. 

th th

Teachers will ensure the children understand the
significance of this day and what it might have
been like to be alive on this date 80 years ago. 

Sunny weather
Just a reminder during the sunny weather to
send your child to school with a water bottle,
a hat and sun cream applied. If you wish to

send them with a bottle of sun cream to
reapply for the afternoon, e.g. if they have
PE. Please ensure the bottle is named and
your child is able to apply the sun cream
themselves. Although we understand that

children are trying to be kind and share, we
do tell the children not to share sun cream
with their friends. This is due to potential

allergic reactions. 



Diary dates 
Although we will try and stick to these dates, sometimes things happen and

changes have to be made. We will give you as much notice of changes as possible.
New dates added in blue 

5  May 2025: Bank holiday (school closed)th

8  May 2025: Dress in red, white & blue (VE day celebrations)th

12  May- 15  May: Year 6 SATS th th

23  May 2025: Scooter skills session with Year 3 and Year 4rd

2  June 2025: INSET day (school closed)nd

2  June- 13  June: Y4 Multiplication check assessment windownd th

12  June 2025: Mary Poppins Theatre trip Y3-Y6th

13  June 2025: Class photographsth

6  June 2025: Year 4 Trip Magna Science Centreth

9  June- 13  June 2025: National Phonics Screening Check (Y1 and Y2
resits)

th th

11  June 2025: Scooter handover session: Year 4 ONLYth

12  - 16  June 2025: Year 6 Bikeabilityth th

25  June 2025: Sports Dayth

Y1, Y2 & Y3: Morning
Y4, Y5 & Y6: Afternoon

26  June 2025: EYFS Sports Dayth

27  June 2025: Y2 Trip Yorkshire Wildlife Parkth

2  July 2025: PTA Summer Fair, 2pm-4pm nd

11  July 2025: Reception Trip to Cleethorpesth

16  July 2025: Reception graduation, 2.15pmth

16  July 2025: Meet the teacher meetings 3.15pmth

17  July 2025: Transition day for children in schoolth


